
November 7, 2017 

Tuesday, November 7, 2017 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter, Brock, and Cupples present and accounted for; Chairman Stevenson 

presiding. 

CICS CEO, Jody Eaton, gave a CICS update showcasing the many changes to the mental health 

system. 

Chairman Brock shared the 30 Year Life Cycle Cost Summary Preliminary Review prepared by Shive 

Hattery.  The summary shows a cost comparison of the existing Annex building, a new stand alone existing 

building and DMACC leased building.  There was brief review of the Annex building diagrams showing the 

square feet currently utilized by each department. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Cupples to approve the Recorder’s monthly report for October, 

2017. 

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Cupples, seconded by Carpenter to approve Board of Supervisor’s minutes for October 31, 

2017. 

YEA: CARPENTER, CUPPLES, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, November 7, 2017 meeting of 

the Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: BROCK, CUPPLES, CARPENTER 

 

________________________________________       ________________________________________ 
          Melissa Hartgers, Deputy Auditor            Joe Brock, Chairman 
 

 


